COVID-19 Policy for Potomac Playmakers
Updated June 9, 2022
The Potomac Playmakers will comply with all CDC regulations regarding COVID-19 to maintain a safe environment for all volunteers and patrons. Potomac Playmakers may impose further restrictions, based on changing conditions. While it is highly recommended that everyone involved with a production be vaccinated, it is not required. 

